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July 1, 2003
To:


  Neel Kamal 
  Natpurwa

Dear Neel Kamal Bhai, Guddu Bhai,
As I had said in my letter, we have had some problems with our mailbox, and hence we did not receive the proposal for this year.  In the meanwhile since you need funds immediately to continue the work, we are sending a check of $500 (approximately Rs. 25,000) as the first installment.  We are making arrangements to get a copy of the proposal from Asha-Delhi and we will review that as quickly as possible.  We very much apologize for the confusion.  We have a new address now (please see above), so this will not happen again
Please send us a paper receipt for this amount when you receive it. Is it possible to also send us receipts for the utilization of the funds last year?   This is required so that Asha-MIT/Boston can file these receipts with the US government’s Internal Revenue Service (IRS). 

Please let us know if there is anything else we can help out with.  
Sincerely,
Anurag Sharma, Melli Annamalai
Asha-MIT/Boston
Encl: 
1. Check for $ 500
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